
Respond 
Use this space to communicate 

with the office or respond to 
requests or events.   

(Place in offering plate.) 

 NEW COVENANT PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
 2225 Grandview Avenue 

Monroeville, PA 15146 
412-856-5717  
Fax: 412-373-2314 

   www.newcovpca.org 
   
  Interim Pastor: Rev. Walt Coppersmith 

   wcoppersmith@newcovpca.org 

    

  Youth Director & Pastoral Intern: 

   Christopher Bovard 
   cbovard@newcovpca.org 
    
  Office Administrator: 

   Laurie Fisher 
   office@newcovpca.org  
    
  Elders: elders@newcovpca.org 
   Mike Berkenpas  
   Andy Bovard 
   Rob Dalbey 
   Brian Fisher 
   David Howell 
   Rick Schroeder (Clerk) 
    
  Deacons: deacons@newcovpca.org  
     or 724-912-6273 
   Brad Campbell 
   Dan Faith 
   David Iriana 
   Joel Miller 
   Brad Minnigh 
   Dan Parsons (Chairman) 
    
    
  Prayer Requests:      prayer@newcovpca.org 
  Emailed prayer requests are shared with a church- wide 
  email prayer chain.  

   
  Pulpit Nomination Committee:   

 
 

  search@newcovpca.org  
Contact with questions, referrals, etc. 

Name   

  Guest password: Psalm122:1 

  Please note that as part of our Safe Church Policy, 
Email or phone  security cameras are running throughout the building. 
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LORD’S DAY WORSHIP SERVICE 

JUNE 9, 2024 

 
PRELUDE 
 

Welcome & Announcements Rev. Walt Coppersmith 
 

Meditation & Preparation for Worship 

 
GOD CALLS US TO WORSHIP 
 

*Call to Worship (From 1 Peter 1:3-5) Brian Fisher 
 

Leader: Blessed be the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ! 
 

Congregation: According to his great mercy, he has caused us 
to be born again to a living hope through the resurrection of 
Jesus Christ from the dead, to an inheritance that is 
imperishable, undefiled, and unfading. 
 

Leader:  This is kept in heaven for you, who by God’s power are being 
guarded through faith for a salvation ready to be revealed in the last 
time. 
 

*Opening Prayer  

 
WE APPROACH GOD 
 

*Songs of Praise: 
 

God Be Merciful to Me 
Here I Am to Worship 
Speak O Lord 

 

Old Testament Reading:  Proverbs 3:1-12 
 

Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
 

Offertory Angie Bortoluzzi & Janis Gomola 
 

  



 

*Doxology and Prayer of Thanksgiving: #731 
 

Praise God from whom all blessings flow; 
praise him, all creatures here below; 
praise him above, ye heavn'ly host; 

praise Father, Son, and Holy Ghost. Amen. 
 

Prayers of the People 
 

Children (3 years old – Kindergarten) may be dismissed for Children’s Fellowship 

 
GOD SPEAKS TO US 
 

*Hymn:  #365 Unless the Lord the House Shall Build 
 

New Testament Reading:  Ephesians 6:1-4 
 

Message: “God-Centered Families” Rev. Walt Coppersmith 
 

WE RESPOND IN FAITH 
 

*Hymn:  #591 Jesus Calls Us 
 

*Benediction 
 

*Sending:  #735 Gloria Patri 
 

*Congregation please stand as able 

 
 
 
 

If you are visiting with us today, welcome!  We hope you are blessed by being 
here and that you feel comfortable and at home. 
 

For guests with children: We welcome children in the service but if you need 
other resources, a Nursery is available for babies and toddlers up to 3 years 
old and, children 3 years old through kindergarten are welcome to attend 
Children’s Fellowship (dismissed after the prayer). The nursery is located 
across the hall from the sanctuary and Children’s Fellowship meets at the end 
of the hall in our education wing.  Children are also welcome to pick up a 
Children’s bulletin clipboard at the Welcome Desk. 
  



 

 

This week: 

Today 9:15 am Prayer in Room #8 

  (June 9) 10:15 am Worship 

Tuesday 8:00 pm 
Romans Online Bible 
Study 

Wednesday 6:30 pm 
Ladies’ Summer Bible 
Study @ the church 

Thursday 10:00 am 
Mom’s Morning In @ 
Bear Hollow Park 

Sunday 9:00 am 
Fellowship Breakfast and 
Missions presentation 

  (June 16) 10:15 am Worship 

 
 

Serving Today 

Greeters: Struble, Cima 

Worship Leader: B. Fisher 

Nursery: 
J. Miller, S. Ahlers, 
L. Donatucci 

Children’s 
Fellowship:   

D. Bauer, S. Bauer 

D.A.D. TBD 

 
 

Serving next week:   June 16 

Greeters: Partridge family 

Worship Leader:  R. Dalbey 

Nursery: 
F. Mahtani, L. Bauer,  
S. Bauer 

Children’s 
Fellowship:  

N. Schroeder 

D.A.D. D. Faith 

 
 
 

Note: Announcements for the bulletin should be 
submitted to the office by 3 p.m. Wednesday for 
printing on Thursday. 
  

I’d like more info about:

 

Connect 
  

I’d like more info about: 
  
 Volunteering 

  
 Membership 

  
 Bible study 

  
 Home groups 

  
 Youth ministry 

  
 Other:  

  
  
  

 

name 
 
 
  
  

address 

  
  

phone 
  
  

email 

  
  
 Please add me to  

the church email list  
  

 Please add me to the 
email prayer chain  

  

 Please add/change 
above information  
to church directory 

 
 
  
  

Place this tear-off strip in 
the offering plate. 

 
  

 

June 9, 2024 



 

SERMON NOTES June 9, 2024 

 
“God-Centered Families”  

Ephesians 6:1-4 
Rev. Walt Coppersmith 

 
 

I. The Calling of Children 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

II. The Calling of Parents 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

III. The Calling of Christ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   



 

NEW COVENANT INTERCESSOR June 9, 2024 
 

Prayer and Praises for our Church Family: 
 

New Cov Family: 
Pray for the spiritual and all-around blessings for the following church 
members/friends and their families. This week, pray for Elliott & Jaclyn 
Partridge (Everett, Annika, Eliza), Suzanne Ralph, Gino & Jeanne 
Rizzi. 
 

Recent Requests & Updates: 
 

Update on Shelly Riemersma:  Shelly was released to the Hyatt House 
and is residing there under the watchful eyes of her sister. She is 
progressing well and the doctors are encouraged. She still goes to the 
hospital daily for several hours where she is evaluated and treated by 
infusion for what she is lacking. Continued prayers:1) that “graft-host” 
disease does not appear 2) that she avoids any infection in her 
weakened condition. 
 
Guatemala Mission Trip – The team left 6/7 and will return 6/15.  Pray 
for travelng mercies and good health, for unity within the group and that 
their ministry will be a blessing and have an impact on those they will 
interact with. 
 

Remember the prayer needs of: 
Rick Scheffer – treatment for colon cancer 
Shelly Riemersma – bone marrow transplant 
Discipleship Committee – search for Sunday School teachers  
Fairmont Mission team – preparations for July trip 
Tom Turner – move to Washington 

 

For our Military:   

Pray for those serving or training in the military – especially those from 
our church family or who have friends or relatives in our church family: 
This week pray for:  David Daugherty, Alex Gabrielse, Ian Griffith. 

 

For Missionaries, Ministry and Outreach Partners: 

Remember the organizations and individuals that we partner with 
prayerfully and financially.  This week, pray for: 
Navigators - Jay 
PitCare, Inc.  
RUF @ Pitt - Gavin Breeden & Callie Miller   



 

 

Fellowship Breakfast - The Fellowship and Missions Committees 

invite you to a Fellowship breakfast (not lunch) next Sunday, June 16.  
Rev. Haruaki Odate (O-chan) will be our guest preacher that morning and 
during the breakfast hour he has been invited to share how God is moving 
in Japan.  Breakfast will be at 9:00 am and you are asked to bring a 
breakfast casserole or baked good to share.  Please use the sign-up 
sheet to RSVP at https://bit.ly/FBJune2024.  O-chan is native Japanese 
but speaks English and he is affiliated with MTW Japan.  We hope you 
choose to be part of this unique opportunity to learn and fellowship 
together! 
 

Romans Bible Study – every other Tuesday 8 – 9:00 pm | Online 

meeting via Microsoft Teams; this week, June 11.  If interested please, 
contact TJ Kessler at tkess54@gmail.com for more information.   

 

Ladies’ Summer Bible Study– Wednesday, June 12; 6:30 pm.  

Jerri McMichael is leading this summer's PCA Women's study, 
"Relentless Pursuit, a Study on Hosea".  Contact Jerri with any questions 
(text 724-882-4099 or email jerri.mcmichael@outlook.com).  The study is 
scheduled to run (Wednesdays) June 5 to July 31, skipping July 17. All 
women are welcome to attend, even if you can't make every session.  
 

Mom’s Morning In –Thursday, June 13; 10 am @ Bear Hollow Park 

in Murrysville.  Moms and children are invited to enjoy a morning of 
playtime and fellowship.  Contact Bethany Nemit with any questions at 
412-443-5673. 
 

Sr. Saints Bible Study | Friday, June 14 @ 10:00 a.m. in the 

Conference Room | All are welcome to join them for fellowship, study and 
prayer.  
 

Can you Help? Mosaic's next garden work day is Saturday, June 15th; 

10 am - 2 pm. Bring garden gloves and help to fill the raised beds with 
dirt and plants. Location: 414 Magee Ave., Jeannette, PA. Contact Lauren 
Watt or Kelly Bender with any questions and RSVP to Kelly at 
mcdcjtown@gmail.com. 
  

ANNOUNCEMENTS June 9, 2024 

https://bit.ly/FBJune2024
mailto:tkess54@gmail.com
mailto:jerri.mcmichael@outlook.com
mailto:mcdcjtown@gmail.com


 

Greeters needed – Individuals, couples or families are needed to 

serve as greeters before the service.  If you can help, please use the sign-
up sheet at https://bit.ly/greetatNCPC or contact Bobbie Watson: 
watsonroberta15@gmail.com or 412-499-8117. 
 

Monthly Hymn Sing - Sunday, June 30th; 6 pm at the church.  

Beginning in July, we will meet on the third Sunday of each month. Plan 
on meeting outside on the patio (weather permitting) or in classroom #8. 
Contact Lauren Watt or Jason Dalbey with any questions.   
 

TCS Golf Tournament – Monday, June 24 | Trinity Christian 

School Golf Tournament registration is now open! For more information 
and to register go to the TCS Golf page at 
https://www.trinitychristian.net/get-involved/events/golf-tournament.  If 
you have questions, feel free to reach out at golf@trinitychristian.net . 
 

New Covenant VBS 2024 – July 8-12; 6 pm – 8:15 pm | Children 

4-years-old through 5th grade are invited to participate.  Flyers are 
available on the Welcome Desk.  Contact Katie Minnigh with any 
questions or if you are available to volunteer. 
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